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It is always sad when it is time for a child to leave Little Blossoms setting. We hope your child will have enjoyed his /her time spent with us and takes away some happy, pleasurable memories.

When the day comes that your child departs from Little Blossoms we will provide you with a folder containing your child’s artwork, photographs, records of activities etc. However, we will need to retain original paperwork (contracts, permission forms etc.) 

As the majority of leavers will be moving up to big school, we will have a party to celebrate their time with us and make this a happy, fun and memorable occasion.
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